
.  
 

Request for Proposal 
 

Date of Issue:   
September 15, 2014 

RFP No. NDBP 01/2014 re-issued under new 
RFP No.  NDBP 01-A/2014 

 
The Secretariat of the Pacific Community (SPC) being the implementing agency for the 
European Union funded Global Climate Change Alliance: Pacific Small Island States 
(GCCA: PSIS) project is providing support to help the Republic of Palau in its prioritized 
water sector climate change adaptation actions. One element of this is the Palau Water 
Conservation Incentive Program (PWCIP). 
 
The program will be implemented by the National Development Bank of Palau.   
 
NDBP is soliciting qualified individuals or firms to provide the consultation work to develop 
the Palau Water Conservation Incentive Program (PWCIP). 
 
RFP specifications and all detail information related to this Request for Proposal can be 
request by contacting Ms. Karla T. West, Operations Manager. 
 
Interested firms or companies are requested to submit detailed offers in accordance 
with details and specifications of the Request for Proposal by courier in a package 
clearly marked with the RFP Number to the following address: 
 
                              President / CEO 
                                                           National Development Bank of Palau 

NDBP Building,  Ngetkib Village 
Airai State,   Republic of Palau     

and,  
 
Proposals shall be submitted electronically to in full to Mr. Harley Fletcher at 
hfletcher@ndbp.com, and Karla T. West, Operations Manager at 
kwest@ndbp.com.  Submission deadline is no later than 4:30pm, October 15, 2014.  
Offers received after this time and date will be rejected.  Proposals will be opened 
on October 16, 2014 at 9:30 am at the NDBP Conference room.                 
  
 
 
 

 

 
    


